
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE 

 

As per the request from many students and parents, the last date of admission is 
extended to 15​th​ July 2020, 5.00 pm. 

Students are advised to not to visit the College office regarding admission.  

 

For admission related queries, pls contact the admission committee. 

 

 

Dr. B. S. Ajitkumar 

     Principal  

  
 


